
Date: Wednesday, July 15th
Time: 6:00 PM - 7:00 PM
Link: https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/777099965

We want to hear from you!

NORTH WASHINGTON STREET BUS LANE 
HEALTHY STREETS VIRTUAL ENGAGEMENT

The City of Boston and MBTA are partnering on potential bus lane
improvements to North Washington Street. In order to facilitate better
northbound bus service we are investigating a potential outbound bus
lane. This lane would not impact existing parking or the bike lane. We
want to hear from you about this idea!

Pictured: North Washington Street Southbound Lane
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The Healthy Streets program is focused on making changes to Boston's
streets to support a healthy reopening and an equitable recovery. The
program includes three major elements:

NORTH WASHINGTON STREET BUS LANE 
HEALTHY STREETS VIRTUAL ENGAGEMENT

Outdoor seating and pick-up zones for restaurants and
small businesses
Quick-build bike lanes for safe and connected bike routes
Expanded bus stops and bus-only lanes to improve social
distancing on transit services
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